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Year 6 Statutory Assessment Tests (SATs) 
 

Wednesday 26th April 2023 
 
Dear Year 6 parents,  
 
This year’s statutory tests will be taking place each morning in the week beginning Tuesday 9th 
May, with the last paper scheduled for Friday 12th May. We realise that this follows a busy 
Coronation weekend but please ensure that your children are well rested for the week ahead. 
 
Every day this week, the Y6 children will be allowed in early at 8.30am for a second breakfast of fruit 
and juice and a pleasant start to the day. This will help them to prepare for the day. It is important 
that children have a good breakfast in preparation for each day’s tests in order to help them maintain 
energy and concentration levels. Children may also bring in an appropriate snack for playtime as 
usual, to help keep them going during the morning.  
 
Please may we ask that all Y6 children are in school for 8.50am to allow for a prompt start to the 
SATs tests. On arrival, the children will enter by the Y5/6 playground door. The test timetable is 
shown below: 
 
Tuesday 9 May: English grammar, punctuation and spelling (GPS) paper 1 (questions) and paper 2 
(spelling) 

Wednesday 10 May: English reading paper 

Thursday 11 May: Mathematics papers 1 (arithmetic) and 2 (reasoning) 

Friday 12 May: Mathematics paper 3 (reasoning) 

 
If you have any other questions regarding the tests, please ask one of the teachers. 
 
We wish all the Year 6 children the best of luck for a successful week. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
The Year 5/6 Team 
 
 
 
 

                               


